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Police investigating bullets found at St. Cornelius

	Police are trying to find out how bullets got in a hallway St. cornelius School in Calderon East Thursday.

Published reports indicate the school was secured early in the afternoon, with the police canine unit being brought in to search the

building, as well as students' backpacks.

Bruce Campbell, a spokesperson with the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board, told the Citizen the searched turn up

nothing, and it was business as usual at the school Friday.
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